
ALL SAINTS ANGLICAN CHURCH 
Phone: 834-4501  or   Email: office@allsaintsparish.ca 

Phone:  689-4501 (after hours emergency)     website: www.allsaintsparish.ca 

  

 Rector: Rev’d Sheila White  email: rev.sheila@allsaintsparish.ca 

 Associate: Rev’d Robin Trevors  email: rev.robin@allsaintsparish.ca 

 Deacon:  Rev’d Sam Butler  email: rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca 

Warden on Duty for May: 

Doug Rideout 
 

Monday, May 7th 
7:30 pm - Cemetery Committee 

Meeting 
 

Tuesday, May 8th 

2:00 pm - Personal Care Home Visit 

—Gully Pond Manor (Rev. Robin) 
 

Wednesday, May 9th 

12:00 pm  - Meals on Wheels  

8:00 pm - ACW 

 

Thursday, May 10th 

6:30 pm - Choir Practice 
 

Sunday, May 13th 

8:30 am - Holy Eucharist 

10:00 am - Holy Eucharist/Baptism 

7:00 pm - Admirals Coast 

7:00 pm - Bible Study 
 

Sidespersons, May 13th 

Team # 1, Gerry Fagan 
 

Eucharistic Assistants, May 13th 

8:30 a.m. - Amanda Hayter 

10:00 a.m. - Barb P, Clarence F, 

Stacey, Bertha 
 

Greeters, May 13th 

10:00 am - Herb & Mary Butler 
 

Readers, May 13th 

Grace Woodland 

Annie Bussey 

Gerry Fagan 

Emma Reid 
 

Servers, May 13th 

Emila R, Lea M, Shannon M 

VBS Team  

 

Hi all, 

Seems we are having problems 

connecting. But not to worry, we shall 

overcome.  It seems Sunday afternoons 

are not working for us this year, so I’m 

looking at a short meeting early on  an 

evening next week.  We will try 

Tuesday at 700pm sharp at the 

Hall .  Please spread the word to the 

others on the team who may not have 

access to e-mail.  Take care and God 

bless.                          Helen 

Sobeys Gift Certificates are here 

Are you a Sobeys shopper?  If so how 

about supporting our parish by  giving 

us your  money in exchange for a 

Certificate of equal value to shop at 

Sobeys: for example a $100.00  gift 

certificate will cost you $100.00,  

Sobeys will give us a percentage of all 

certificates purchased from All Saints.  

Your church could benefit from your  

grocery shopping.  Certificates are 

available at the parish hall in a variety of 

denominations to meet your needs.   

Thank you to everyone who helped make our 

St. George’s Day Take-out meals a great  

success.:  our net income was $7700.00  

 

Your support enables ministry to continue 

through All Saints Parish !   

THE CANDLE 
May 6, 2012 

Dear Youth of All Saints:  The “Youth for Christ”  Conference is  

scheduled for Oct 5th to 7th  at Mile One Stadium. If you are 12 years or 

older and would like to attend, please talk to Rev. Trevors. 

C.B.S. C.L.B. Old Comrades, in conjunction with Upper Gullies C.L.B. 

Company, will be holding a fundraiser in aid of Old Comrade Pete Stone.  

Pete is presently in Halifax undergoing a bone marrow transplant.  The 

event will take place on Saturday, May 26th at All Saints Parish Hall 

beginning at 8:00 pm.  Music will be provided by Foggy Dew, Shamrock, 

and Rick & Bob.  Tickets can be obtained from John Delaney at 834-4025 

or Bobbi Dwyer at 834-1913. 

ACW NEWS 

Anyone wishing to make a donation of money or  school supplies to the two 

teachers from Shearstown traveling to Nicaragua this summer must do so at 

the church office by May 27. 

 

ACW closing dinner will be a potluck at the Parish 

Hall on Wednesday, May 16, 6:00 p.m.  All women of the parish are  

welcome. 

 

The ACW will be holding a “Seniors’ Party” for the seniors of All Saints 

Parish, Thursday, May 24 at All Saints Parish Hall beginning with a hot 

dinner at 12 noon followed with afternoon “Entertainment”.  If you plan to 

attend please reply before May 20 to Alma Petten 834-5948 or Barbara 

834-4795. 

Transportation is available by calling Dot Reid 834-5052 or Minnie 

Gullage 834-5429. 

Congratulations to our 2012 Graduates:  we are very proud of you!!  

 

May your dreams take you to the corners of yours smiles, to the 

highest of your hopes, to the window of your opportunities, 

and to the most special places your heart has ever known.  — 

author unknown  



Menu /Takeout Dinners 4:30 - 6:00 PM 

 

Orders must be made in advance by calling the parish office.  Cost per 

meal: $10.00 Pay when you pick up your meal. 

 

May 17, 2012:  Roast Beef with Red Wine Reduction served with 

 mashed Potato and Roasted Carrot. Dessert 

 

No takeouts in July and August 

The Orchard of Your Life 

A grapevine is a most productive plant. Spreading out its branches, each 

is intended to bring forth fruit. No vine grower is foolish enough to 

invest his time and effort in cultivating vines merely for the foliage on 

its branches. He looks for results. Fruits! As the branches of Christ in 

the Kingdom of God, we are expected to produce the fruits of spiritual 

life. And no, we're not speaking of spiritual apples, grapes, pears, or 

peaches this morning. We're talking of what's going on in the orchard of 

your life. What are you producing? 

 

Saint Paul once enumerated in his writings what those fruits of the spirit 

were. He said, "The fruit of the Spirit is love, joy, peace, patience, 

kindness, goodness, faithfulness, gentleness, self-control." How's that 

for a fruit basket? A good list for the cultivation of life's orchard. With 

these fruits in mind, what's going on in your orchard?  — Charles L. 

Koester. 

Renovations continue at All Saints ! 

Estimated cost of Phase 2: interior renovations: $500,000  

We anticipate completing this second phase in three stages beginning 

with the north wing and the chancel: this stage will involve new 

electrical, insulation of exterior walls, addition of wheelchair accessible 

washroom, a new vestry, upgrades to the chancel, new windows on the 

east wall as well as the refurbishing of our stained glass windows. We 

need your financial support to complete this project!   

 

Our property and plans team have been busy finding treasures from the 

past:  they have found some old pieces of church furniture and are 

looking to have them restored and placed in the new chapel that is part 

of our plan.  We will indeed Honor the Past and Invest in the Future of 

All Saints Parish.    

Memorials  
 

Memorials have been given to All Saints Parish Church Renovations  

in Loving Memory of: 

 

 Matilda Jefford by Graham & Sandra Taylor; Graham Taylor Tire 

Repair; Steve & Lucas Porter; Menzel & Loraine Rideout; Reuben & 

Elaine Porter; Barry & Joss Murphy; Sandra Murphy-Barrett; 

Randell, Judy & Robyn Tilley; Margaret Hickey; Alex & Albertha 

Lewis; Scotiabank Staff Longpond; Max Haynes; Compensation & 

Benefits Division, Dept of Finance; Barry & Judy Tilley; Niece Alice 

Oake; Kim, Kyra & Tara; Carrie Haines; Lorraine Baird; Loretta, 

Maurice, Amy & Darcy O’Brien; Heather & Tom Greeley. 

 

 Alice Petten by Don & Gladys Nippard; Judy Dawe (Clarke); Fred & 

Ella Batten; Eric & Amy Dodge; Carrie Haines; Steve & Lucas 

Porter. 

 

Memorials have been given to All Saints Parish Church Renovations for  

windows in Loving Memory of: 

 

 Ronald & Rachel Porter by Barry, Judy & family. 

 

 Jeff Tilley, Rick Tilley & Tina Pennell by Barry, Judy & family. 

Employment Opportunities 

 

The Cemetery Committee has applied for a Level I-II-III grant.  Duties 

associated with this position will be in the cemetery. 

 

The Parish Office has applied for a summer student grant.  Students must 

be post secondary.   

 

Resumes for either of these positions can be dropped off at the church  

office or emailed to  office@allsaintsparish.ca  

 

Renovation Project Phase 2:  
We are looking into the possibility of hiring our own carpenters to do  

renovations on the two wings of our church: if you are interested in  

submitting an application or finding out more information on these  

positions please contact Steve Porter or any member of our Renovation 

Team.    


